
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Ridgewood Hoops Club will be conducting tryouts for the upcoming 2015/2016 
Basketball Season. Tryouts will take place at George Washington Middle School on 
Saturday, October 24th and Sunday, October 25th for boys in grades 3rd through 8th.  
All players must attend both tryouts. Please arrive at least 15 minutes prior to your tryout 
time to check-in.  
To register your player for tryouts, please email your son’s name and grade to: 
carolkeat@aol.com 
 
Saturday October 24th 
8am – 9:30 am    5th Grade 
9:30am – 11 am    6th Grade 
11am – 12:30 pm    4th Grade 
12:30am – 2:00 pm   3rd Grade 
2:00pm – 3:00 pm    7th Grade 
3:00pm – 4:00 pm    8th Grade 
 
 
Saturday October 25th 
8am – 9:00 am    5th Grade 
9:00am – 10 am    6th Grade 
11am – 12:30 pm    4th Grade 
12:30 am – 2:00 pm   3rd Grade 
2:00 pm – 3:30 pm    7th Grade 
3:30 pm – 5:00 pm    8th Grade 
 
 
The Ridgewood Hoops Club is our town’s travel basketball club for boys in grades 3rd 
through 8th. It is not Biddy Basketball. We are a competitive program and play teams 
from neighboring towns. After tryouts, we select 2 teams of approximately 12 players per 
grade. Practices usually start a week or so after tryouts; there are at least 2 practices per 
week. League games start the first week in December and the season ends mid March, 
depending on playoffs. Home games are usually on Sunday afternoons and there are 
away games as well. In addition to the league games, there are several tournaments 
that we enter as a club throughout the season.  
Cost per player is $395 (plus a $30 uniform fee for new players) and there is a discount 
available for more than one player per family. There are no additional costs in the 
season. 
 
Please visit our web site at www.ridgewoodhoopsclub.net 
Call Tim Daly with any questions 201-306-2504 


